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Expert Systems Research Trends

2007

an expert system also known as a knowledge based system is a computer
program that contains some of the subject specific knowledge of one or
more human experts this class of program was first developed by
researchers in artificial intelligence during the 1960s and 1970s and
applied commercially throughout the 1980s the most common form of expert
systems is a program made up of a set of rules that analyse information
usually supplied by the user of the system about a specific class of
problems as well as providing mathematical analysis of the problem s and
depending upon their design recommend a course of user action in order to
implement corrections it is a system that utilises what appear to be
reasoning capabilities to reach conclusions this book presents important
research on in this dynamic field

How to Research Trends

2017-05-25

this book will provide the full scope on trend research from scanning to
analysing and applying trends

Research Trends in Mathematics Teacher Education

2014-05-28

research on the preparation and continued development of mathematics
teachers is becoming an increasingly important subset of mathematics
education research such research explores the attributes knowledge skills
and beliefs of mathematics teachers as well as methods for assessing and
developing these critical aspects of teachers and influences on teaching
research trends in mathematics teacher education focuses on three major
themes in current mathematics teacher education research mathematical
knowledge for teaching teacher beliefs and identities and tools and
techniques to support teacher learning through careful reports of
individual research studies and cross study syntheses of the state of
research in these areas the book provides insights into teachers learning
processes and how these processes can be harnessed to develop effective
teachers chapters investigate bedrock skills needed for working with
primary and secondary learners writing relevant problems planning lessons
being attentive to student learning and illustrate how knowledge can be
accessed assessed and nurtured over the course of a teaching career
commentaries provide context for current research while identifying areas
deserving future study included among the topics teachers curricular
knowledge teachers personal and classroom mathematics teachers learning
journeys toward reasoning and sense making teachers transitions in
noticing teachers uses of a learning trajectory as a tool for mathematics
lesson planning a unique and timely set of perspectives on the
professional development of mathematics teachers at all stages of their
careers research trends in mathematics teacher education brings clarity
and practical advice to researchers as well as practitioners in this
increasingly critical arena

Research Methodology

2022-05-24

research methodology techniques and trends focuses on both undergraduate
and post graduate courses and it helps readers understand the basic
concepts and the application of results directly to real life business
industry and research organizations features review questions are
included at the end of each chapter to test conceptual understanding of
the subject and put theory into practice which help in the understanding
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of key concepts and ideas in depth coverage of concepts and techniques
tables and figures are presented to illustrate the concepts and
techniques provides students with essential guidance on how to carry out
their own research projects covers a wide range of research methods
approaches to research and ways of carrying out analysis of data this is
a textbook on research methodology for doctoral and post doctoral
programs post graduate courses such as msc mba mca ms etc to name a few
though the book is primarily addressed to students it is equally useful
to researchers and entrepreneurs as well

Main Trends of Research in the Social and Human
Sciences

1978

with the perpetual advancements of technology library and information
science professionals are tasked with understanding these technologies
and providing accurate and comprehensive information to other potential
users these professionals must develop best practices for understanding
these technologies in order to best serve other users the handbook of
research on emerging trends and technologies in library and information
science is a critical research book that examines advancing technologies
and new innovations and their influences on library and information
sciences for improved best practices featuring an array of topics such as
digital libraries distance education and information literacy this
publication is essential for librarians knowledge managers information
retrieval specialists library and information science professionals
information scientists researchers web librarians academicians educators
it specialists and managers

Current Research Trends in India

2020-03-15

this book investiges machine learning ml one of the most fruitful fields
of current research both in the proposal of new techniques and theoretic
algorithms and in their application to real life problems provided by
publisher

Handbook of Research on Emerging Trends and
Technologies in Library and Information Science

2019-11-22

wireless communications have become invaluable in the modern world the
market is going through a revolutionary transformation as new
technologies and standards endeavor to keep up with demand for integrated
and low cost mobile and wireless devices due to their ubiquity there is
also a need for a simplification of the design of wireless systems and
networks the handbook of research on advanced trends in microwave and
communication engineering showcases the current trends and approaches in
the design and analysis of reconfigurable microwave devices antennas for
wireless applications and wireless communication technologies outlining
both theoretical and experimental approaches this publication brings to
light the unique design issues of this emerging research making it an
ideal reference source for engineers researchers graduate students and it
professionals

Main Trends of Research in the Social and Human
Sciences

1970
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the workshop for women in graph theory and applications was held at the
institute for mathematics and its applications university of minnesota
minneapolis on august 19 23 2019 during this five day workshop 42
participants performed collaborative research in six teams each focused
on open problems in different areas of graph theory and its applications
the research work of each team was led by two experts in the
corresponding area who prior to the workshop carefully selected relevant
and meaningful open problems that would yield high quality research and
results of strong impact as a result all six teams have made significant
contributions to several open problems in their respective areas the
workshop led to the creation of the women in graph theory and
applications research collaboration network which provided the framework
to continue collaborating and to produce this volume this book contains
six chapters each of them on one of the different areas of research at
the workshop for women in graph theory and applications and written by
participants of each team

Handbook of Research on Machine Learning
Applications and Trends: Algorithms, Methods,
and Techniques

2009-08-31

information acquisition and management has always had a profound impact
on societal and organizational progression this is due to higher
education programs continuously expanding students and academics being
engaged in modern research and the constant evaluating of current
processes in education for optimization for the future the handbook of
research on innovative techniques trends and analysis for optimized
research methods is a comprehensive reference source focused on the
latest research methods currently facing educational technology and
learners while highlighting the innovative trends and methods readers
will learn valuable ways to conduct research and advance the
understanding of ideas based on the results of their research this
publication is an important asset for teachers researchers practitioners
and graduate students looking to gain more knowledge on research trends
and their applications

Handbook of Research on Advanced Trends in
Microwave and Communication Engineering

2016-08-25

this new book includes within its scope original research on basic
processes of cognition learning memory imagery concept formation problem
solving decision making thinking reading and language processing

Research Trends in Graph Theory and Applications

2022-09-08

here is a compilation of the research being done by scientists from
various disciplines of chemistry at universities across the globe this
new volume provides a wealth of practical experience and research on new
methodologies and important applications in chemical science it also
includes presentations on small scale new drug design related projects
that have potential applications in several disciplines of chemistry and
in drug development in this book contributions range from new methods to
novel applications of existing methods to enhance understanding of the
material and or structural behavior of new and advanced systems topics
cover computational methods in chemical sciences and electrochemical
investigations studies of some of physico chemical properties of several
important novel macrocyclic ligands the use of lanthanide ions doped
nanomaterials quantitative estimation of heavy metals a sustainable
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efficient and green promoter for the synthesis of some heterocyclic
compounds and much more

Handbook of Research on Innovative Techniques,
Trends, and Analysis for Optimized Research
Methods

2017-12-30

this book contains a total of 25 unpublished research articles in this
edition we have kept parity with each other s outcomes concisely in a
unique style to depict the trends of research in the mountain fishery
sector we have also appended a list of contributors at the end of the
book the strategies observed in fisheries and aquaculture developments in
the mountain waters clearly reveal that the on going dimensions are
nothing but broad ecosystem based approached where both subsistence and
commercial expansion of the systems could be possible the research trend
also directs that several fishery components like ornamental fisheries
recreational fisheries integrated fish farming freshwater crab fishery
shellfish aquaculture etc exist they may also be strengthened in mountain
waters to improve the economic status of the mountain regions thus for
exploiting huge mountain aqua resources arunachal pradesh targets the
ecosystem based approach of raising native mahseers like tor tor tor
putitora neolissochilus hexagonolepis and exotic species of trout in its
mountain waters as a preliminary endevour

Trends in Experimental Psychology Research

2005

this book aims to discuss new research and trends on all dimensions of
higher education as there is a growing interest in the field of higher
education regarding new methodologies contexts and technologies it
includes investigations of diverse issues that affect the learning
processes in higher education innovations in learning new pedagogical
methods and new learning contexts in this sense original research
contributions of research papers case studies and demonstrations that
present original scientific results methodological aspects concepts and
educational technologies on the following topics a technological
developments in higher education mobile technology virtual environments
augmented reality automation and robotics and other tools for universal
learning focusing on issues that are not addressed by existing research b
digital higher education mobile learning elearning game based learning
social media in education new learning models and technologies and
wearable technologies for education c case studies in higher education
empirical studies in higher education regarding digital technologies new
methodologies new evaluation techniques and tools perceptions of learning
processes efficiency and digital learning best practice

Emerging Trends of Research in Chemical Sciences

2021-09-08

psychoneuroendocrinology is the clinical study of hormone fluctuations
and their relationship to human behaviour it may be viewed from the
perspective of psychiatry where in certain mood disorders there are
associated neuroendocrine or hormonal changes it may also be viewed from
the perspective of endocrinology where certain endocrine disorders can be
associated with psychiatric illness it is the blend of psychiatry and
endocrinology this new book presents the latest research advances in the
field
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Research Trends on Fish & Fisheries in Mountain
Waters of Eastern Himalayan Region

2019-05-10

in today s modernized world new research and empirical findings are being
conducted and found within various professional industries the field of
engineering is no different industrial and material engineering is
continually advancing making it challenging for practitioners to keep
pace with the most recent trends and methods engineering professionals
need a handbook that provides up to date research on the newest
methodologies in this imperative industry the handbook of research on
developments and trends in industrial and materials engineering is a
collection of innovative research on the theoretical and practical
aspects of integrated systems within engineering this book provides a
forum for professionals to understand the advancing methods of
engineering while highlighting topics including operations management
decision analysis and communication technology this book is ideally
designed for researchers managers engineers industrialists manufacturers
academicians policymakers scientists and students seeking current
research on recent findings and modern approaches within industrial and
materials engineering

New Research and Trends in Higher Education

2021-12-27

preface 1 introduction 2 research methods 3 research report 4 tests of
significance and hypothesis 5 360 degree feedback research appraisal
system 6 presentation of research data 7 measures of central tendency 8
elementary logic 9 maxima and minima 10 statistical quality control 11
decision making under uncertainty 12 competitive strategies 13
interpolation and extrapolation 14 important methods of interpolation and
extrapolation 15 index numbers 16 correlation 17 probability

Research Methodology: Techniques & Trends

1995

project description we envision a smart online discovery tool which helps
users discover relevant information they did not even know existed let
alone how to find which enables them to learn things they didn t know
they didn t know this highly interdisciplinary reference resource reviews
and summarizes knowledge about key social and behavioral science topics
and outlines emerging trends in specific fields moreover by using
hyperlinks it dynamically directs users to other articles that bear
directly on a topic of interest the hyperlinks will create an intelligent
multidimensional system of cross referencing leading users to consider a
topic from multiple levels of analysis and from different disciplinary
perspectives they may not have considered articles will be forward
looking in that each will only briefly review and summarize the current
state of knowledge on a given topic then focus on mapping emerging trends
and identifying promising new lines of research this new resource is
especially timely given that increasing spamming and gaming of the
internet has led search engines such as google to become increasingly
less effective this reference work will allow users to search efficiently
and effectively within the social and behavioral sciences while promoting
interdisciplinary understanding of individual topics features benefits
this project represents a unique collaboration between sage publications
and members of the center for advanced study in the behavioral sciences
casbs at stanford university initial release of this continually updated
online subscription reference work comprises five million words
equivalent to 18 print volumes on both classic and cutting edge social
and behavioral science research topics and will be followed by bi annual
updates to the point articles of 2 500 and 5 000 words each are formatted
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according to a common template a abstract and introduction b a
description of what is presently known about the subject c discussion of
key issues of research and emerging areas of study d discussion of
promising future directions for research and e references and further
readings authors include established scholars as well as rising stars
worldwide among them scholars who have participated in the casbs
fellowship program at stanford our consultants approach to selecting
trends ensures that in addition to perspectives from the core social and
behavioral disciplines articles will draw on relevant humanistic
disciplines biology the neurosciences and other fields of study as they
interact with the social and behavioral sciences thereby contributing to
a broader interdisciplinary perspective on key topics thoughtfully
constructed hyperlinks embedded in each article lead users to other
articles presenting different disciplinary perspectives on a topic and or
different levels of analysis users have the ability to identify capture
and download all related articles of interest the electronic platform
allows linking outside the product to works cited within articles if
those works are available electronically within the collection of the
user s library additional features under consideration include video
clips and animations illustrating processes central to a topic links to
data sets and scientific visuals ability to create custom course packs of
selected articles and ability to access content with mobile devices

Psychoneuroendocrinology Research Trends

2007

the psychobehavioral effects of caffeine on humans is analyzed in this
book from an experimental approach caffeine and behavior current views
and research trends is unique in its emphasis on empirical research and
its inclusion of articles concerning the addictive potential of caffeine
topics covered include addiction neurotransmission

Handbook of Research on Developments and Trends
in Industrial and Materials Engineering

2019-11-01

for the first time in many years vetnet publishes a collection of short
papers in an edited book of proceedings which is available online and as
a printed version vetnet has had a long tradition in making ecer
presentations and full papers open to a broader public so what s the
purpose of having a real book we see it as an opportunity for vetnet to
in crease the visibility of current research in vocational education and
training and as an oppor tunity for its researchers to talk about planned
ongoing and finalised pieces of work vetnet lives if knowledge is shared
discussed and challenged by others the people involved are ready to cross
boundaries in their theoretical and methodological thinking and acting

Modern Research Methodology (New Trends And
Techniques).

2010

this book covers current research trends in the area of social networks
analysis and mining sharing research from experts in the social network
analysis and mining communities as well as practitioners from social
science business and computer science provided by publisher

Emerging Trends in the Social and Behavioral
Sciences

2015-01-15
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our eye movements in response to visual stimuli reveal much about how we
experience the world focusing on the latest developments in the
multidisciplinary field of eye tracking research this volume ranges
across a wide spectrum of research applications with four sections
covering the plethora of practical uses to which our expanding knowledge
can be put they offer abundant evidence that eye tracking research and
its methodologies offer new ways of collecting data framing research
questions and thinking about how we view our world as a result we are
discovering more about how the visual system works as well as how it
interacts with attention cognition and behaviour current trends in eye
tracking research presents the work of more than 50 researchers and
academics showcasing groundbreaking studies and innovative ways of
applying eye tracking technologies to interesting research problems the
book covers the current output of a number of pioneering research
laboratories detailing their work on eye tracking and the visual system
alignment and eeg data marketing and social applications and eye tracking
in education featuring creative uses of existing technology as well as
inventive implementation of new technology in a range of research
contexts and disciplines this new publication is compelling proof of the
growing importance of this exciting and fast moving area of scientific
endeavor

Caffeine and Behavior: Current Views & Research
Trends

2020-03-05

trends in oil and gas corrosion research and technologies production and
transmission delivers the most up to date and highly multidisciplinary
reference available to identify emerging developments fundamental
mechanisms and the technologies necessary in one unified source starting
with a brief explanation on corrosion management that also addresses
today s most challenging issues for oil and gas production and
transmission operations the book dives into the latest advances in
microbiology influenced corrosion and other corrosion threats such as
stress corrosion cracking and hydrogen damage just to name a few in
addition it covers testing and monitoring techniques such as molecular
microbiology and online monitoring for surface and subsurface facilities
mitigation tools including coatings nano packaged biocides modeling and
prediction cathodic protection and new steels and non metallics rounding
out with an extensive glossary and list of abbreviations the book equips
upstream and midstream corrosion professionals in the oil and gas
industry with the most advanced collection of topics and solutions to
responsibly help solve today s oil and gas corrosion challenges covers
the latest in corrosion mitigation techniques such as corrosion
inhibitors biocides non metallics coatings and modeling and prediction
solves knowledge gaps with the most current technology and discoveries on
specific corrosion mechanisms highlighting where future research and
industry efforts should be concentrated achieves practical and balanced
understanding with a full spectrum of subjects presented from multiple
academic and world renowned contributors in the industry

Research Methodology: Techniques And Trends

2009-01-01

this book collects selected papers written by invited and plenary
speakers of the 15th international congress on mathematical physics icmp
in the aftermath of the conference in extensive review articles and
expository texts as well as advanced research articles the world leading
experts present the state of the art in modern mathematical physics new
mathematical concepts and ideas are introduced by prominent
mathematicalphysicists and mathematicians covering among others the
fields of dynamical systems operator algebras partial differential
equations probability theory random matrices condensed matter physics
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statistical mechanics general relativity quantum mechanics quantum field
theory quantum information and string theory all together the
contributions in this book give a panoramic view of the latest
developments in mathematical physics they will help readers with a
general interest in mathematical physics to get an update on the most
recent developments in their field and give a broad overview on actual
and future research directions in this fascinating and rapidly expanding
area

Trends in Vocational Education and Training
Research

2018-08-31

global health conceived as a discipline aims to train research and
respond to problems of a transboundary nature in order to improve health
and health equity at the global level the current worldwide situation is
ruled by globalization and therefore the concept of global health
involves not only health related issues but also those related to the
environment and climate change therefore in this special issue the
problems related to global health have been addressed from a bibliometric
approach in four main areas environmental issues diseases health
education and society

Tissue Engineering Research Trends

2014-05-14

involving two or more academic subjects interdisciplinary studies aim to
blend together broad perspectives knowledge skills and epistemology in an
educational setting by focusing on topics or questions too broad for a
single discipline to cover these studies strive to draw connections
between seemingly different fields cases on interdisciplinary research
trends in science technology engineering and mathematics studies on urban
classrooms presents research and information on implementing and
sustaining interdisciplinary studies in science technology engineering
and mathematics for students and classrooms in an urban setting this
collection of research acts as a guide for researchers and professionals
interested in improving learning outcomes for their students

Social Network Mining, Analysis, and Research
Trends

2012

a fundamental dynamism of the library is its continuous adoption of
trending technologies and innovations for enhanced service delivery to
meet the needs of library users in the fourth industrial revolution an
era characterized by digital revolution knowledge economy globalization
and information explosion libraries have embraced innovations and novel
technologies such as artificial intelligence blockchain social mediation
tools and the internet of things iot the handbook of research on emerging
trends and technologies in librarianship documents current research
findings and theoretical studies focused on innovations and technologies
used in contemporary libraries this book provides relevant models
theoretical frameworks the latest empirical research findings and sound
theoretical research regarding the use of novel technologies in libraries
covering topics such as digital competitive advantage smart governance
and social media this book is an excellent resource for librarians
archivists library associations and committees researchers academicians
students faculty of higher education computer scientists programmers and
professionals
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Research Methodology:techniques & Trends

2016-08-27

this book entitled research trends in oncology interesting cases and
pearls in diagnosis covers the latest trends of research in oncology and
oncopathology key features of this book are rare tumors rare
presentations of common tumors varied and interesting cases in oncology
latest diagnostic modalities used treatment of these cancers interesting
and rare facts of these tumors golden pearls in oncology diagnosis and
treatment this book includes more than 100 images and it is a must have
reference for pathologists oncologists pathology residents and clinicians
the recent studies in oncology are included by the author in this book

Current Trends in Eye Tracking Research

2017-06-09

telecommunication is the transmission of signals over a distance for the
purpose of communication in modern times this process typically involves
the sending of electromagnetic waves by electronic transmitters but in
earlier times telecommunication may have involved the use of smoke
signals drums or semaphore or heliograph today telecommunication is
widespread and devices that assist the process such as the television
radio and telephone are common in many parts of the world there are also
many networks that connect these devices including computer networks
public telephone networks radio networks and television networks computer
communication across the internet is one of many examples of
telecommunication this book presents the latest research from around the
world

Trends in Oil and Gas Corrosion Research and
Technologies

2009-08-31

this book focuses on waste management which is the collection transport
processing recycling or disposal of waste materials the term usually
relates to materials produced by human activity and is generally
undertaken to reduce their effect on health aesthetics or amenity waste
management is also carried out to reduce the materials effect on the
environment and to recover resources from them waste management can
involve solid liquid or gaseous substances with different methods and
fields of expertise for each waste management practices differ for
developed and developing nations for urban and rural areas and for
residential and industrial producers management for non hazardous
residential and institutional waste in metropolitan areas is usually the
responsibility of local government authorities while management for non
hazardous commercial and industrial waste is usually the responsibility
of the generator

New Trends in Mathematical Physics

2020

in june july 2008 the institute for geoinformation and cartography at the
vienna university of technology organized a scientific colloquium in this
city where 15 well known scientists presented their ideas on research for
the upcoming decade this book contains papers prepared by the
participants as well as by other researchers the eighteen papers in this
book reflect the opinion of a core group of geoinformation scientists
about future research topics dealing with these topics poses multiple
research questions for the coming years
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Bibliometric Studies and Worldwide Research
Trends on Global Health

2012-10-31

Cases on Interdisciplinary Research Trends in
Science, Technology, Engineering, and
Mathematics: Studies on Urban Classrooms

2014-05-14

Health Education Research Trends

2022-01-07

Handbook of Research on Emerging Trends and
Technologies in Librarianship

1965

Effects of Current Trends on the Support of
Research

2020-12-27

Research Trends in Oncology: Interesting Cases:
Pearls in Diagnosis

2014-05-14

Trends in Biotechnology Research

2008

Telecommunications Research Trends

2008

Waste Management Research Trends

2010-10-28

Research Trends in Geographic Information
Science
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